
 

 
 

 

 

ASX Release Issued 17 October 2017 
 

Trading Update – Settlement reached with the My 
Chemist/Chemist Warehouse Group (MC/CW) 

 

Sigma Healthcare Limited (Sigma) is pleased to confirm that a negotiated settlement has now 
been reached in relation to the ongoing operation of the current Supply Agreement with MC/CW.   

An important feature of the settlement is an undertaking given by MC/CW not to pursue the 
procurement of products from another CSO wholesaler for the remaining term of the agreement. 

As a result of this settlement, Sigma confirms current year EBIT guidance of $90m, with FY19 
anticipated to be at a similar level, subject to further acquisitions or business development 
initiatives. 

Mark Hooper, Sigma CEO and Managing Director commented “Importantly, both parties are 
committed to a more constructive approach to discussions for a new agreement, with discussions 
expected to advance over the 2018 calendar year.” 

 

 

 

For more information, please contact 

Gary Woodford 
Corporate Affairs Manager 
gary.woodford@sigmahealthcare.com.au 
0417 399 204 / 03 9215 9632 

 

  

 


